Minutes of the Greater Charleston Weimaraner Meeting

November 8, 2011

We had to move to the Pizza place due to an after election party at Jason's Deli for Mayor Riley.
In attendance were: Barbara Glover, Mary Ann Hall, Janet Boggs, Elena Lamberson, Gary
Lamberson, Billie Nagorniak, Linda Garrett.

The meeting was called to order by President Barbara Glover.

Secretary's Report: Marcia Frank was not able to attend but reported that she had received
nothing from AKC at all. Elena said she would check on this to make certain they know of the
new Club secretary.

Treasurer's Report: Billie Nagorniak. We have $3580 in the checking acct after depositing
$826.50 from Field Day/Ret Ratings and donating $2000 to the new Rescue group Weimaraner
Rescue of SC.

Committee Reports:

1. Novice Field Day & Retrieving Ratings - these were very successful and brought in $826.50.
Of the 3 NRD entries, only one passed. Congratulations to Sue Cluxton and Dixie!

2. January Hunting tests and WCA Shooting Dog Ratings - Mary Ann Hall. Carol Barry, BJ
Parsons on Sat, Carol Parron & Ross Adams on Sun and for the SDR on Friday - Janet Boggs &
Linda Garrett. Premium list is ready to send out.

3. January Specialties - Elena Lamberson. Sweepstakes - Jim Gibson from Ireland, 1st Specialty
- Jean Fournier, 2nd Specialty - Steve Siegel. We will have a fund raiser at 6PM for Rescue.
Premium list will go out in late November.

4. Rescue - Billie and Elena. We need more foster homes.
Old Business

1. New wooden Weim placement dogs were made by Richard Nagorniak and painted by Elena.
They look beautiful! Thanks to Richard and Elena

New Business

1. FT grounds on Johns Island. Mary Ann & Elena toured the grounds with Scott Edwards. Nice
grounds but he does not have enough of a relationship with the land owners. We cannot risk
using these grounds until we have direct communication with the owners.



2. Event Sign - our event sign set up on Chisolm Rd for Novice Field Day was stolen. Richard
Nagorniak made a large "sandwich board" with plywood and Elena will get a sign to stick on it.

3. Christmas party is to be on Dec 10 at Buddy & Patti Leman's home in Mt Pleasant.

4. We have plenty of pigeons. Elena has quail too. We need to use the quail and pigeons. $5
each.

There were several wins and brags.
Barbara adjourned the meeting.

Submitted by Elena Lamberson for Club Secretary



